



Covid 19

Yesterday, all children from groups 6 to 8 received two self-tests to take home. It is of course the intention that you use these tests preventively.

From now on, the children will receive two tests every week.

Staff

Miss Willemijn from Bevo has been ill for the past few weeks. This has had consequences for the extended school days of groups 7 and 8. Fortunately we can and have been able to solve this internally until until the Christmas holidays. In the new year the extended school day will continue as usual. You will hear from us how this will be arranged.

Miss Ashanti introduces herself:

Heyhoi, my name is Ashanti Grootfaam.

Originally I'm actually a DJ, but because of the passion I have for children and education, I'm now in my graduation year at Capabel Education.

Thank you for your warm welcome!

Miss Sabini introduces herself:

I am Sabini Safira Vola. I am 33 years young. Mother of 4 beautiful pearls. I like working at the Brink. I learn, experience and live everything with the children!

For the agenda

- Friday 17 December 2021: Christmas Brunch....Wait for it (this was 23 December!)
- Friday, December 24, 2021 until January 7, 2022: Christmas Holiday

I consider it an honour to participate in the development of young children.

• Wednesday 26 January 2021: Study morning in connection with Room for Direction





Bevoles

The past three weeks, the children of groups 3 and 4 have been busy making their own superhero mask and cape.

We have seen beautiful creations!



Kijk ook op www.debrink.com en op het ouderportal van Parnassys

NEWSLETTER

December 10th, 2021



Christmas

On Friday 17 December, from 11.00 to 13.00, we will hold a Christmas brunch for the children

The children will get fresh rolls and pancakes and lemonade.

They may also come to school festively dressed.



The pre-schoolers made their own Christmas meal during the Bevo lesson with clay.

Team Brink

Kijk ook op www.debrink.com en op het ouderportal van Parnassys